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This week in Nursery we have enjoyed learning 
about the number 3, the colour red and the 
triangle shape. The children particularly enjoyed 
using the scissors to cut the red spaghetti and 
finding the number 3 stones hidden around 
Nursery! 

In Reception this week the children have been 
so excited to begin our new topic ‘Pirates 
Ahoy!’. They particularly enjoyed exploring the 
facts on the knowledge organiser and 
discovering what was inside the matching bag! 
We think they will be pirate experts very soon!  

Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) 

In our ‘History Focus Day’ this week Year 2 learned 
about the life of Edith Cavell.  

Edith saved the lives of soldiers from all sides without 
distinction. She also actively helped soldiers escape 
from German soldiers who were looking to capture and 
imprison them. 

Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 

Thank you to everyone for taking part in our Children 
in Need day. We all had a wonderful day and raised an 

incredible £ 481.67! 

Congratulations to all the winners of our raffle. 

 

 

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to safeguard and 
promote the welfare of children. Our Designated Child Protection Leads 
are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our Academy, 
please speak to one of the designated staff. 

Here are some useful links to help keep your child safe online: 

http://ceop.police.uk/  

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

http://www.childnet.com/  

http://www.netsmartz.org/Safety/SafetyTips 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/  

http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/topics/stay-safe  

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 

 

This week in Year 1 we have participated in Anti-
Bullying Week. This has included designing our own 
odd socks, making friendship bracelets, giving our 
‘Caught you Being Kind’ tokens and listening to Andy 
and the Odd Socks song. 
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